
EMERGENCY MEETING 
May 20, 2019 
 

The Election Board held an emergency meeting on May 20, 2019.   

 
Present: Chairman Jeffry Grimes, Vice Chairman Judge Dave Balint, Secretary President Judge Farley 
Toothman, Director Tina Kiger, Solicitor Cheryl Cowen and Administrative Assistant Amie Nehls. 
 
Meeting was called to order by Jeff Grimes, Chairmen at 3:30 p.m. 
 
This meeting is a continuation of the May 13, 2019 Election Board meeting. The purpose of this 
emergency meeting was due to the sudden unavailability of some Poll Workers in the Morgan-
Chartiers/Teegarden Precinct. 
 
Mrs. Kiger presented the Board with the names of those who were contacted and willing to work.  
 
Majority Inspector – Linda Cantoni 
Minority Inspector – Regina Hollingworth 
Clerk – Lynn Leathers 
 
Jeff Grimes asked if there was any discussion from the board regarding those three nominees. 
No discussion was had.   
 
President Judge Toothman – made a motion to accept 
Judge Balint – seconded 
All in Favor 
 
Next Scheduled Meeting: TBA 
 
 
 
 

       Respectfully Submitted, 

 

      Tina Kiger 

      Director of Elections 

 


